
	

	

6th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers,  
 
Re: Welcome to Rosedale College 
 
Firstly, on behalf of the whole Rosedale College team, I would like to thank and congratulate you on choosing 
Rosedale College as the next step on your educational journey. At Rosedale our mission is make well-rounded 
students ready to combat the outside world; we are very excited that you will now be a part of our community as 
we grow and develop for the benefit of all members of our College family! 

With the support of the Rosedale Hewens Academy Trust, the College is growing in reputation and stature based 
on how we nurture and support our students so that they become the best versions of themselves, set for a 
happy and successful life. 

With an exceptional team of teachers, Teaching and Learning Associates and administrative staff, we are ready 
to support you in fulfilling your ambitions, both academically and as an individual. We make no apology for 
having very high expectations of all, as we only grow by learning how to face and overcome challenges with 
optimism and resilience. 

Over the next few weeks we will share further information about your preparation for life at Rosedale College, 
so please regularly check the College website:	http://www.rosedalecollege.uk/132/transition-information social 
media and your parent, guardian or carer’s email Inbox, for details. Our plans include the following, under current 
social distancing guidance: 

• A question and answer session hosted on Microsoft Teams 
• A reading list and bridging work for the summer weeks 
• Information about uniform, timetables and equipment 
• Completion of the Rosedale College Registration Form 
• Signed Home / College Agreement 
• The Transition Workbook 
• A ‘Meet the Tutor’ opportunity if guidance permits 
• Details about a fun packed Summer School  

 
Your first step into Rosedale College will be the first step of the rest of your life! We look forward to meeting you 
soon. 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Kapadia 
Principal 
 


